
 

510 Deill    ●    P O Drawer 75    ●    Pittsburg, Kansas    ●    Phone (620) 235-3100    ●    Fax (620) 235-3106 

WELCOME TO AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

Dear parents/guardians: 

USD 250 is committed to providing a safe and enriched environment for students during 
out of school time. We are pleased that you have chosen ASC, and look forward to 
partnering with you in the care of your child. 

ASC for students in grades K-5 will begin on Monday, August 21st at each of the 
elementary buildings. The attached parent information sheet will acquaint you with 
procedures and expectations as defined for the ASC program.  

Please review the parent information sheet prior to completing the enrollment form for 
your child.  When you sign the enrollment form, you agree to the procedures.   

We are here to assist you. Anytime you have questions or concerns, please visit with the 
Site Coordinator for your school.  

George Nettels Elementary Phone: (620) 230-9892 
Lakeside Elementary  Phone: (620) 687-3619 
Meadowlark Elementary 

TBD
Joyce Camp
Abby Buck             Phone: (620) 232-4421 

Westside Elementary    Melissa Untereker Phone: (620) 235-9397 

As the ASC Coordinator, I am at your service. Please do not hesitate to contact me 
regarding the program.  We’re looking forward to a great year! 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen Spencer 
USD 250 After School Care Coordinator 
(620) 687-3702

**Parents will receive a confirmation of After School Care enrollment for their children 
the first part of August. 
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